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Tuesday 30 April 2024  
 

Hawthorn Class Staffing Update 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
 
I am writing to update you as to the staffing situation in Hawthorn Class during Miss Griffin’s absence.  
 
Unfortunately, Miss Griffin is not yet recovered enough to return to work and so we are working hard to 
make suitable plans for the remainder of this half term. I am currently liaising with our supply provider 
to organise a teacher to cover for the remainder of Miss Griffin’s absence and will update you as soon as 
I have confirmation of who this will be. In the meantime, Mrs Sheppard and Ms Richards will continue to 
cover the class so that we are able to maintain the quality and consistency of education that our 
children deserve.   
 
We are hopeful that Miss Griffin will be able to return after half term, however I will, as always, keep you 
updated as the situation develops.  
 
Please be assured that during this time, Mrs Burgess, our Key Stage 1 Lead, is working extremely closely 
with the Hawthorn Class staff and is leading on all aspects of planning and provision to ensure it 
remains the highest of standards for our children.  
 
If you have any questions around the education provision in Hawthorn Class, please do arrange a time 
with the school office to discuss this with Mrs Burgess.  
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Anna Wells 
Headteacher  
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